LEGAL NOTICE – TOWN OF PLYMOUTH PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET

The Board of Finance, Town of Plymouth, CT, will hold a Public Hearing at the Plymouth Town Hall Community Room on Thursday, April 18, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., to consider the recommendation of the Board of Finance regarding the Town Budget for fiscal year July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2025. Electors and qualified taxpayers of Plymouth will be heard at the Public Hearing. Immediately following the Public Hearing on Budget proposal, there will be a Joint Meeting of the Board of Finance, the Board of Education and the Town Council.

Copies of the proposed Budget, as recommended by the Board of Finance, are available from the Office of the Town Clerk, Plymouth Town Hall during regular business hours and the proposed Budget has been posted on the Town Webpage.